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Dear Parents, 

 

Government guidance is changing on a daily basis but today I am writing to you about 

the current situation. 

 

You will have heard on the news last night that the government is advising that if 

anyone in the family has symptoms of Coronavirus – new cough/temperature – you 

should all self-isolate for 14 days.  This means if one child in your family has a cough or 

a temperature brothers and sisters must stay at home.  You will not be able to come in 

to collect work because you too will be self isolating but if we have email addresses we 

will do our best to send something, and there are links to work on our websites. 

 

We are preparing packs of work for the children to take home when we are forced to 

close as I think we will be. 

 

We have been advised against non-essential travel so no trips are taking place from now 

on and we won’t be able to hold any assemblies for parents or any parents’ workshops.  

It is good that our parents’ evenings have already taken place so you have information 

about your child’s learning and behaviour.   

 

Please remember that sending us messages on Tapestry or Facebook about illness or 

absence will not get through – at least not quickly enough.  You need to contact the 

office. 

 

All I say at this point is I hope you all stay safe as we weather this crisis. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Martine Buckley 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 
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